
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Bidder Clarifications - RFP 93276-AR – Ultrapure chemicals 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Please note that we are in receipt of the following clarification questions regarding RFP 93276-AR. 
 
Last updated: 16-04-2018 
 

No. Question IAEA Response 

1 With reference to above, please inform 
quantity and packing required for each 
chemical 

Please note that this RFP is for the creation of a BPA for 
the supply of Ultrapure Chemicals. 
 
As per the terms of the BPA, the IAEA does not warrant 
that it will purchase any minimum quantity/volume of 
goods during the period of validity of this Agreement. 
 
However, for estimation purposes only, the following 
quantities of each chemical are likely to be required on 
an annual basis: 
• Nitric acid – 64L, 
• Hydrochloric acid – 66L, 
• Hydrobromic acid – 25L, 
• Hydrofluoric acid – 7L, 
• Hydrogen peroxide – 1.5L, 
• Perchloric acid – 1.5L, 
• Sulphuric acid – 4L, 
• Ammonia solution – 1.5L, and  
• Acetic acid – 1.5L. 
 
Please refer to Specification point 4.2 e) for information 
about the packing sizes. 
 

2 Please inform quantity for packaging. We 
many be able to offer from small to big i.e. 
up to 2.5 ltrs in liquid and 1 kg for solid 
chemicals 

As per the Specification you are asked to propose the 
various sizes and prices for each chemical. 
 
For example, if you can offer the chemical in three 
different sizes you should provide all three sizes and the 
prices for each. 
 

   

 

 
Best regards, 
 

Adam Rickard 
Procurement Officer 
Office of Procurement Services | Department of Management |  
International Atomic Energy Agency | Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria | 
Email: A.Rickard@iaea.org | T:| 
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